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Chimacum Middle School

Mr. Al González, 6th grade
Welcome!

Welcome to Mr. González’ 6th grade class! Please check my website for more information: http://educatoral.com/. Please try to check my website weekly to keep track of daily work and deadlines. Email me if you have any questions or would like to help out (al_gonzalez@csd49.org). Parents are always welcome in my room whether you want to observe me, observe your child, help other kids or help me out. This year I will be your child’s main teacher. We want your child to transition into secondary school gradually and easily. Your child will learn Science, Language Arts, Social Studies and Math with me!

Homework! (for parents)

Now for the fun part. Parents, I’d like for you to complete a homework activity for me. Yes, I’m giving the parents homework! I learned about this great way to start off the year by learning as much as I can about your child and I’m giving it a try this year for the very first time. I’d really appreciate your participation in this. Here it is, in a million words or less tell me about your child! This activity gives you a chance to tell me everything you want me to know about your child. Don’t worry, I won’t share this information with anyone, not even the other 6th grade teachers, unless you say it is okay. Please turn this in by the first week of school (September 7 through 10). 
Materials! 

The following materials will really help your child in my class: 

markers, colored pencils, plenty of pencils with erasers, pens (black or blue required, any other colors will only be used for correcting), a sharpener, tape, a calculator, a pair of scissors, a binder with folders and binder paper, and some spiral notebooks. If you wish, another optional material your child might want is one or more blank recordable CD’s or rewritable CD’s to save computer projects on throughout the year. 

Student Tech Corps!


Read the enclosed letter for more information on this great opportunity that your child will have first quarter! 

Thank you for taking the time to read this and I’ll see you soon at the Middle School Orientation Thursday, September 2, in the Middle School at 6pm for dessert potluck.
